
Thursday 8th February 2024

Dear Woodberry Down families,

The Travelling Book Fair has arrived!

The Book Fair has arrived with hundreds of new children’s books to browse and buy. This is a
great opportunity to choose and read books together and also a great place to find a treat for a
loved one.

The Book Fair will be open for browsing and buying from 3.30pm-4.00pm on:
Tuesday 20th, Wednesday 21st, Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd February 2024

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from
£2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone. If you can’t make it to our Book Fair, try our Gift
Vouchers available at www.travellingbooks.co.uk/parents

You can pay for books online while at the Fair using your phone - watch out for the QR code
displayed at the fair. Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our
classroom libraries!

We look forward to seeing you there and thank you so much for your support.

Warm wishes,

Murat Shevket
Mentor/Family engagement officer

http://www.travellingbooks.co.uk/parents.

